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IMPORTANT 
 

NEWSFLASH  NEWSFLASH  NEWSFLASH 
 

Monday 19 August 2019 

 

Dear Parent/carer,  

 

NDIS and Vincentia High School have entered into an agreement that will allow families to 
gain valuable assistance in managing their NDIS packages. 

Commencing on Tuesday 27 August 2pm – 4pm in the front office meeting room, an NDIS 
Local Area Coordinator (LAC) will be available each Tuesday afternoon to meet with families 
to: 

• Help manage existing NDIS packages 
• Assist eligible families register for NDIS packages 
• Answer queries from families wanting to find out about NDIS packages 

To make an appointment please contact Julianna Hoy, NDIS LAC on 4253 6580. 

For further information please contact Mrs Sandy Clark, Deputy Principal Learning, Support 
and Wellbeing on 4441 6766. 

 
Mr Ken Bates 
Principal  
Vincentia High School 
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